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Sarah Talbert <sarah.talbert@como.gov>

noreply@gocolumbiamo.com <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com> Mon, Oct 9, 2023 at 5:46 PM

Reply-To: rbparker111@gmail.com
To: wlabpublic@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: October 9th, 2023 at 05:46PM (CDT).

Name: Dick Parker

Email Address: rbparker111@gmail.com

Comments: The Annual Water tier Report is due in December. This year request that it be an ANNUAL report not just a
SUMMER report. Since the report is based upon billed usage it does not accurately cove Tier 3 since about half of the
Tier 3 usage in September is billed in October. The WLAB needs to know the annual total not just the total for half of
June, all of July and August , and half of September.

It is also desirable to know how the Tea 2 usage changes throughout the year not just in the summer. This Tier 2 data is
also incomplete with the same problem as Tier 3 data.

IP:67.6.230.140
Form: City of Columbia Contact Form
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